
 

March 13, 2020 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

Due to the evolving coronavirus COVID-19 situation, The Leaguers, Inc., program is closing 
all schools and offices effective March 17, 2020 through March 27, 2020. We will reopen 
on Monday March 30, 2020.  

Although we still have no known positive cases in our schools, or offices, we are committed to 
the safety of our students, families, staff, and community. Our academic focus for students 
will continue through a home-school connections packet that contains age appropriate 
activities that are based on the curriculum. This packet is available on our website 
www.leaguers.org, and will be mailed to you as well. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this health and safety decision may cause you.  If you 
have any questions, or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
julia_palacios@theleaguers.org, or at (973) 643-0300 ext. 214. Thank you. 

 Sincerely, 

Veronica E. Ray 
Executive Director/CEO 

Cc:  Julia M. Palacios, Director of Parent, Family and Community Engagement 
       Site Supervisors 
       Senior Management 

The Leaguers, Incorporated 
405-425 University Avenue • 2nd Floor • Newark, New Jersey 07102  
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